

## **Cllr Vicky Davies**

Reporting back on.....



## HULLETTS LANE PLANNING APPEAL

Dear Residents,

I am writing to let you know that an appeal has been lodged by the developer who was refused planning permission by the Council to develop the site at Hulletts Farm. It has taken months for this to happen and it will be months before the Inspector gets round to deciding upon it.

The hearing for this size of application will almost certainly be one held within Brentwood. Some appeals are dealt with by exchange of email and other documentation but your local Lib Dem Councillors believe that this will be held within the borough and defended robustly by our legal and planning experts.

Representations to the Inspector are required by 6th February so it is important that those wishing to lodge an objection do so by that date.

We believe that the applicant has very little expert advice to back their application for new homes on this beautiful green belt site and we will, of course, keep you informed of any further developments going forward.

If I can help you with any other issues or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Regards,

**Councillor Vicky Davies** 

## **HULLETTS FARM**



## Planning Appeal Lodged

For people wishing to make comments on this appeal please contact the Inspector on :

https://acp.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ViewCase.aspx?caseid=3217023

Alternatively, you can write to: The Planning Inspectorate, Room 3/09 Eagle Wing, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN quoting reference: H1515/W/18/3217023

Comments must be received by 6th February, 2019



Cllr David Kendall 07768 667824 david.kendall@ brentwood.gov.uk

Cllr Barry Aspinell 07958 623233 barry.aspinell@ brentwood.gov.uk

**Contact Details** 

Cllr Vicky Davies 07885 332512 vicky.davies@ brentwood.gov.uk